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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Sharing the Learning at MTP 
All families are warmly invited to our Opening School Mass which will be 
celebrated in the Morley Centre on Wednesday the 28th February at 10am. The 
theme this year at MTP is “Learning to Love - Loving to Learn”. I have been 
excited to see our students and teachers at MTP so engaged in their learning 
and also living by our school motto of creative minds and gentle hearts. We 
would love for you to join us after Mass for a ‘walk through’ of our learning 
studios where you can share with your child some of their learning so far this 
year. Please bring along your healthy, litter free lunch box and join your child for 
morning tea at approximately 11:30am. At 12 noon you are welcome to join in 
with a Christian Meditation session in one of the Learning Studios. Regular 
learning will resume for all students at 12.15pm and this will be your opportunity 
to say goodbye to your child. 
 

Kindergarten and New Families Welcome BBQ and 
Information Session 

On Wednesday 28th February at 5:00pm our Kindergarten and new families to 
Mother Teresa Primary are warmly invited to join us for a welcome BBQ. This 
will be a great way to get to know other families in our Mother Teresa 
community. Following the BBQ there will be an information session to assist in 
communicating our day to day procedures and learning goals at school. 
 

Lent - A Season of compassion 
This week Mrs. Boyd launched our social justice initiative 
for the liturgical season of Lent. Every week the students 
are encouraged to show compassion to the some of the 
most vulnerable in our society through the work of the 
Jesuit Refugee Service, by donating a different food item 
each week. Lent is a time to stop and reflect on how we 
show compassion and kindness to others. 
 

Last Wednesday I was able to join Mrs. Boyd and some of our student leaders 
for the Ash Wednesday Mass at our Sacred Heart Church, celebrated by Fr 
Walter. It was inspiring to hear Fr Walter’s words of hope and encouragement 
as we make a new start with new hearts. It was a wonderful opportunity to join in 
prayer with staff and students from all of the schools in the Westmead Catholic 
Community. Mrs Boyd returned to our school with the ashes to lead liturgies with 
the ashes prepared by Fr Walter. Our 90 seconds with the REC and Principal 
this week highlights the crucial leadership of Mrs. Boyd as a leader in our 
Catholic community. 
 

Catholic Schools Week - 4th - 11th March 2018 

Catholic schools week will be celebrated across the Diocese during the week 
March 4th to 11th, 2018. On Thursday 8th March we invite prospective new 
families in our school community for 2019 to an information session and school 
tour from 9:30am until 10:30am. Please contact the school office to register your 
interest in this session. 

“Do not allow yourself to be 

disheartened by any failure 

as long as you have done 

your best.” 

St Mother Teresa 

Important Dates: 
 

 Wednesday, 28th February 
Beginning Year Mass 
10:00am—Morley Centre 
 

 Wednesday, 28th February 
Kindergarten & New Families 
Welcome BBQ and Information 
Session 
5:00pm-6:30pm 
 

 Friday, 2nd March 
Love In Action Mufti Day 

Tuckshop-2-U 
“In purchasing your child’s tuckshop 

order online through Tuckshop2U, you 

are contracting directly with the 

supplier. You are responsible for 

checking that the ingredients of what 

you order are not incompatible with 

your child’s sensitivities or health 

issues. Please ensure you check the 

disclaimers in the supplier's website. If 

in doubt you should contact the 

supplier.”  

90 Seconds with the 

Principal 

Watch Video 

https://tuckshop2u.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/plugins/video.php?href=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMother.Teresa.Primary%2Fvideos%2F1652602381488924%2F&show_text=0&width=490
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‘Love in Action’ On the 2nd
  
of March, MTP will be having a Heart Themed 

Mufti Day. Considering Valentines Day fell on the same day as Ash Wednesday, for Lent this 

year, we want to spice things up a little bit. Students are asked to wear something related to 

Valentine’s Day, which involves pink or red, maybe even wear your heart. BE CREATIVE! If you 

would like to dress up, we ask that you donate Gold or Fold money, which will go to Caritas 

Australia for Project Compassion. Do not buy new clothes just to fit this occasion, we are simply 

asking for students to use their creative minds and come up with an outfit using their own clothing.  

Mini Vinnies Team -2018  

 

2018 Cumberland Zone Swimming Carnival 
This year, 7 Mother Teresa students competed in the Cumberland Zone Swimming 
Carnival at Mount Druitt pool: Samuel, Jessica, Christian, Tobias, Charlize, Lilliana 
and Aaron. Congratulations to Samuel, Christian, Tobias and Aaron who will be 
representing Mother Teresa Primary and the Cumberland Zone at  Parramatta 
Diocesan Swimming Carnival on Friday 23rd February. We wish them the best of 
luck. 
A special thank you to the parents who assisted with jobs on the day and those who 
attended as spectators. Your assistance and support was truly appreciated. 

 
 

 
 
 
Coles—Sports for School program 
We’re excited to announce that Mother Teresa Primary are participating in the Coles Sports for School program. This 
program allows schools to swap vouchers for sports gear. You can support this program by collecting any vouchers 
from Coles and placing them in the school collection box located in the student foyer or simply placing them in store 
at the Westmead Coles. We thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Thompson 

Just a few reminders 

 Smoking is prohibited on all school premises, including school buildings, car parking areas and school 

ovals. This ban covers staff, students, parents, contractors and visitors. 

 During school hours, no parents or visitors are allowed inside school premises without first signing in at the office. 

Kindergarten Enrolments for 2019 

We are currently accepting enrolments for 2019. If you are a family with children enrolled at the school and you have a 

child starting in 2019, you must also complete an enrolment application. Enrolments close 31st March 2018.  
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